EGON OLDENDORFF
Lty ook,

25th January, 1961

Ojr./Bo
To
Lloyd's Register of Shipping

Monckebergst. 27

Re: 5.5. "Klaus Oldendorff" - Your Ref. 266/Cl.

in reply to your letter of 23. 1. 1961 I have to inform you that
S.5. "Klaus Oldendorff" has been delivered to Italy to-day in order
to be broken up. I kindly ask you to cancel this ship in your lists.

Yours faithfully,

ppra. Egone Oldendorff
signature
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